
 
 

 
 
September 25, 2024 
 
 
TO: All Association Sisters and Brothers 
 
RE: Contract Extension Vote 
 
 
The contract extension vote will be conducted by electronic voting through 
BallotPoint Election Services.  Voting instructions and pin numbers will be 
sent to each member’s home address on file with American Airlines, as well 
as via e-mail to their company email address. 
 
Please make sure your mailing address is correct with American Airlines 
prior to October 5.   
 
We anticipate that the vote will take place from October 27 – 31.  The 
Association is still in the process of finalizing the exact timeline and further 
information will be forthcoming. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 
 
Fraternally, 
 
The Association Leadership 
 
 


